
MIRAGRAND WELL CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
 

                       Project Update:  May 17, 2023 

 
 

The groundwater well installation has been successfully completed. The project is now entering its 
final phase with the installation of California drought tolerant landscape and decomposed granite walk 
path. 
 
To ensure your safety and the safety of our workers, please obey all posted signs and barriers and 
avoid entering the construction zone. Please use caution when driving or walking near the 
construction site. The majority of the construction activities will be limited to onsite only. The 
landscape installation will start mid-May 2023 and finish in late July 2023. As a reminder, project 
activities will only occur during normal weekday working hours (7:00 am to 5:00 pm). 
Three Valleys is committed to keeping you informed throughout the construction process and will 
provide regular updates on any changes or impacts to the surrounding community. Construction of 
the Miragrand well will enable TVMWD to enhance the use of reliable, less expensive, local water 
resources over the long-term in a sustainable manner and reduce the dependence on imported 
water. We appreciate your understanding. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please check the District’s website https://www.threevalleys.com/projects for periodic project updates. 

If you have any questions, please contact me, at (909) 621-5568. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Kevin Panzer, P.E. 
Three Valleys Municipal Water District 
1021 E. Miramar Avenue 
Claremont, CA 91711 
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